
 Life Bus 

The life bus will be in school on 

Thursday and Friday of this week.  

The cost of this is £4.20  per child.  

We are asking for a donation of £2 

per child to support us in offering 

this experience.  The payment will 

be live on ParentPay later today. 

https://

www.coramlifeeducation.org.uk/

what-we-do  

DATE 3.11.2020 

New Risk Assessment 

As before, the risk assessment is 

constantly changing to ensure that we 

are providing the safest environment 

and following the new guidance 

published by the Government.  A 

copy of this is always available on the 

website under  key information, 

coronavirus (Covid19)  information. 

Attendance Raffle 

Coming soon for Autumn 2020 

Any child with attendance above 96% will 

be entered. 

 

We Love Reading 

 
We have now received 4 pictures 
to go on our website under the 
‘we love reading’ section.  The 
best photograph will win a £10 

book voucher.   
Be creative. Be silly. Promote 

reading. 
https://

www.kingsfoldprimary.com/
curriculum-1/reading-for-pleasure  

CGP Books 

These book packs were very 

popular and will go on ParentPay 

again later today.  Please place your 

order before Friday then we can 

order these as soon as possible. 
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